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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      
    

Statement from Louisiana Hospital Association  
Regarding Proposed Healthcare Budget Cuts 

January 22, 2018 
 
Baton Rouge, LA – Paul A. Salles, president and CEO of the Louisiana Hospital Association, 
released the following statement today regarding the proposed healthcare budget cuts: 
 

After hearing the Executive Budget for Fiscal Year 2018-2019 as presented today to 
the Joint Legislative Committee on the Budget, the Louisiana Hospital Association and 
its member hospitals and health systems are deeply concerned about the effects of 
proposed healthcare cuts of this magnitude.   
 
The budget cuts proposed under this worst-case scenario would be detrimental to the 
health of our residents and our economy in every region of the state. If these cuts 
materialize, they could lead to a drastic reduction of some hospital services and 
medical education in communities across Louisiana.  
 
We understand that our elected leaders are facing difficult budget decisions, and we 
stand ready to work with them to protect access to medical services and to retain 
highly-skilled healthcare jobs in our recovering economy.  

 
### 

 
About the Louisiana Hospital Association  
Established in 1926, the Louisiana Hospital Association is a non-profit organization representing 
hospitals and healthcare provider groups across the state. The mission of the LHA is to support 
its members through advocacy, education and services. For more information, visit the LHA 
website at www.lhaonline.org, or follow us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/LAHospitals or 
on Twitter @LAHospitals. 
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